
Tysoe Neighbourhood Plan 

Pre-Submission Draft 

15th May – 29th June 2017 

 

The public consultation on the first Pre-submission Draft has now closed.   

Both the Parish Council and the Neighbourhood Planning Group would like to 

thank you for your overwhelming response. 

We will not be accepting any further comments at this time and are presently 

working through all the comments that we have received with a view to 

making amendments to the plan.   

There will be a further Pre-submission consultation in the Autumn where you 

will have the opportunity to see and comment on the amended plan prior to its 

submission to Stratford-on-Avon Council. 
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